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Sharon Craig

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 August 2017 09:17

To: Robert Major

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2017/0610 Lidl Shawbridge Street

Morning Robert, 
          I refer to the above application and I would wish to raise an objection to the proposals on 
the grounds of the loss of public amenity parking causing additional parking demand on already 
congested residential streets to the detriment of highway safety and residential amenity. 
          The information submitted with the application and the additional Technical Note only deal 
with the parking demand currently generated on the site car park and the adjacent public car park 
and does not acknowledge the existing parking demands on the adjacent residential streets. 
There is no doubt that the public car park is used by local residents and businesses both during 
the working day and also overnight, its loss would see these vehicles moving to the local streets 
which are already congested  
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

******************** 

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


